
 

 

 
 

     RESIDENTIAL WATERING  

     RESTRICTIONS FOR SYSTEM USERS 

  STAGE NORMAL 

                                                                 

Over the past days due to the extreme heat wave,  the water demand in the 
Faulder water system has exceeded the system’s supply capacity a number of 
times.  

As a result, the pumps operate for extended periods of time while the water level 
in the storage reservoir continues to drop. This significantly increases the risk of 
the Faulder water system running out of water and could actually damage pumps 
and result in no water for an extended period of time.  

The RDOS asks that you please conserve water where you can to help reduce the 
current demand on your water system. If the high use continues, we may need to 
move to more regimented regulations i.e. Stage 2 -4.  Also, if the reservoir goes 
negative we will be required to call a Boil Water Notice in accordance with our 
Permit to Operate through the Interior Health Authority. 

Hopefully things cool down a bit over the next while,  but residents need to be diligent in conserving water supply, 
especially during the hot summer temps.  

For After-Hours Emergencies please contact Regional Dispatch at 250.490.4141 
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen 

Public Works Department 
June 30, 2021  

104 Fish Lake Rd. & all properties North and 8000 & 8008 Princeton-
Summerland Rd.  Tuesday, Thursday and Saturday 

 98 Fish Lake Rd. & all properties South, Princeton-Summerland Rd. & 
Mountain View Rd  Wednesday, Friday, and Sunday  

FAULDER WATER SYSTEM 


